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Family Reading Festival in Winters March 26  
 
(Woodland, CA) – The Winters Community Library invites community members to attend the annual 
Family Reading Festival on Saturday, March 26, 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. at the library located at 708 
Railroad Avenue in Winters.  The festival is free and open to all ages. 
 
The Family Reading Festival is an opportunity for children, parents, grandparents and other caregivers 
to participate in Spanish and English story time, create books, make bookmarks and enjoy other hand 
crafts.  During the festival, each child will receive a free book and a toddler play area will be provided.  
In addition, participants can sign up for library cards, learn more about using the library’s computers and 
receive instruction on how to check out books. 
 
“This is a wonderful event for our community,” said Yolo County Supervisor Duane Chamberlain.  
“Please join us on March 26 for this family-friendly program at the Winters Community Library.” 
 
The annual Family Reading Festival at the Winters Community Library is sponsored by the Yolo 
County Library and the Winters Friends of the Library.    
 
The Winters Community Library, a branch of the Yolo County Library system, will also be open from 
1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. on March 26 for its regularly scheduled Saturday hours.  For more information 
about this event, call the Winters Community Library at (530) 795 4955.  For more information on the 
Yolo County Library, visit: www.yolocountylibrary.org.  
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